
From: Sarah Kocur <sakocur@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/18/2015 2:00:26 PM
Subject: USC Interview

Good morning,
 

I'm Sarah Kocur from the USC Annenberg School for Communication. We are conducting interviews 
regarding the tragedy that occurred at the Emanuel African Methodist Church. Are you willing to 
answer a few questions?
 

Thank you.
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